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Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages
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(Re: December 18, 2012 Letter from Hydro to Board entitled Newfoundland and
Labrador Hydro - 2013 Capital Budget Application) Had these Holyrood capital
projects been completed as originally planned in 2013, what impact would they

have had on the power outages of the winter of 2013/14?

The equipment associated with these projects was not related to the power

outages which occurred in January 2013 and January 2014.



